
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Wednesday Weekly No. 7 
  11-29-2023 

 Principal’s Note    
 

Dear Parents, 

We trust that your scholars enjoyed a 
rejuvenating fall break and are ready to 
dive back into their studies. As we return to 
school, it's important to highlight the 
upcoming testing period. 

Testing is just around the corner, and we 
want to ensure that your scholars are well-
prepared. We encourage you to support 
them by establishing a quiet study 
environment at home, maintaining a 
consistent daily routine, and reinforcing the 
importance of good study habits. 

Our teachers are diligently working to 
equip scholars with the necessary skills and 
knowledge to excel during this testing 
period. If you have any questions or 
concerns, please don't hesitate to reach out 
to your child's teacher or our school 
administration. 

Thank you for your continued partnership 
in your child's education. Together, we can 
help our scholars succeed. 

        
Love Melrose Absolutely! 
Principal Anderson 

 

Report Bullying & Harassment  
(Reporting can be done anonymously) 

~3 Ways~ 
1) Tell the Principal or another trusted 

adult 
2) Use the online reporting system by 

going to: bullying.pcsb.org  
3) Call the Campus Crime Stoppers 

Hotline  
1-800-873-8477 

 

 
 
 
12/14 – Winter Concert  
12/22- Winter Break Begins      
1/8/24- School Resumes for Scholars 
1/15/24 – MLK – No School        
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

If you move or change your phone number throughout the year, please stop by the front office or send a note with your child 
to update your information. Attention Families: Please refrain from use of profanity and threatening school personnel 
when visiting the campus. These actions/behaviors will lead to a Trespass warning issued by the local authorities.  

 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

BIRTHDAY CELEBRATIONS 
Many times, we receive calls wanting to 

celebrate scholars’ birthdays with cupcakes 
and sweet treats in the classroom.  

Melrose has limited those celebrations to 
twice a year for  

 sweets and treats: 
 Christmas and End of Year Celebrations  

 
Many teachers supply a special birthday hat 

for the scholar to  
wear throughout the day.   

 
Please do not send food items to 

school.  

 
We need your help making sure all our scholars are at school, on time, EVERY day! 

Tips to help you child be successful -Lay out clothes and get backpack ready the 
night before -Make sure your child has a regular bedtime -Leave early enough to get 

to school and have breakfast!  
(Breakfast is FREE and served until 8:15am)  

 
STUDENTS WITH PERFECT ATTENDANCE EACH MONTH WILL 

RECEIVE A CERTIFICATE AND A SPECIAL TREAT! 
 

If you move or change your phone number throughout the year, please stop by the front office or send a note 
with your child to update your information.  
Attention families: Please refrain from use of profanity and threatening school personnel when visiting 
the campus. These actions/behaviors will lead to a Trespass warning issued by the local authorities. 

 
 

HOLIDAY EVENT 
 December 10th, 2023 1pm – 4pm  

*Arts and Crafts *Music *Refreshments  
*Photos with Santa and small gift 

Healthy dessert cooking class and dessert 
kit  

 
~ALL ARE WELCOME~  

 
Location: Daystar Life Center  

1055 28th St South 


